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Object: Important Update on Our Flame Retardant Products 
 
Dear Customers, 
We hope this message finds you well. 
 
We would like to inform you about an important change we are implementing in our production processes, in line with 
our commitment to sustainability and safety. 
 

1. Replacement of Conventional Flame Retardant Products 
 
We are pleased to announce the initiation of a process to replace all conventional antimony-based flame retardant 
chemicals with more sustainable alternatives. This decision aligns with our sustainability and chemical risk 
management policies. 

2. Compliance with BAT and International Standards 
 
Our approach adheres to the Best Available Techniques (BAT) for the textile industry, particularly BAT 14, which 
recommends the use of alternative and safer flame retardant substances. 
This choice allows us to comply with European and international requirements for protecting health and the 
environment. 
 
Benefits for Our Customers 
 

1. Sustainability: The new flame retardant products are more environmentally friendly and safer for human 
health. 

2. Regulatory Compliance: We will help you meet the increasing sustainability requirements demanded by the 
market. 
Price Stability: Replacing antimony-based products, whose costs are continually rising, will enable us to 
offer more stable and predictable pricing. 
 

3. Timeline and Implementation 
- Starting in the coming months, some articles will be treated with the new flame-retardant products. 
- By 2025, we will complete the replacement across our entire product range. 

 
We assure you that the new flame-retardant treatments will guarantee the same high performance and technical 
standards you are accustomed to. 
 
To help you evaluate this innovation, we are pleased to offer you the opportunity to request samples with the new 
flame-retardant treatments. This will allow you to directly test the characteristics and performance of the new 
products, verifying their effectiveness and quality. 
 
Our technical department is at your disposal to arrange testing and provide all the necessary support in evaluating the 
samples. 
 
We are excited about this step forward toward a more sustainable future and sincerely thank you for the trust you 
continue to place in our company. 
 
For any questions or clarifications, please do not hesitate to contact your usual company representatives. 
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